
The City of Hyattsville 
ATTN: Hon. Mayor Robert Croslin and Hyattsville City Council  
4310 Gallatin Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 

 
January 17, 2023 

 
Dear Mayor Croslin and Hyattsville City Council, 

 
At the November 17, 2022 meeting of the City of Hyattsville’s Health, Wellness and 
Recreation Advisory Committee (HWRAC), we reviewed THRIVE Grant applications for 
the $9,000 of funding that the City of Hyattsville allocates annually for groups or 
individuals within the Hyattsville community. After reviewing the applications and 
discussing the grant criteria, the HWRAC voted unanimously to make the following 
recommendations: 
 
1. A total of $8,800 dollars be awarded to eleven grant applicants to match the 
amounts requested in their applications. 
 
2. This leaves $200 of our $9,000 THRIVE Grant budget allocation unspent. 
 
3. We recommend the Committee be authorized to disburse the remaining $3,500 
in the following manner: provide an additional $300 to each applicant to use for their 
projects. The remaining $200 can be allocated for other health, wellness or recreation-
based projects eligible to be funded with City revenue or if that is not possible, returning 
the remaining $200 to the general fund. 
 
Attached to this letter is a spreadsheet of the individual projects to which we 
recommend disbursement of the $8,800 dollars. Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Hyattsville Health, Wellness and Recreation Advisory Committee. 


